
National Ride2School Day!

For more information  
scan the QR code or visit  
www.latrobe.vic.gov.au/StrollandRoll

We are excited to be participating in National Ride2School Day! Encouraging as many 
students as possible to ride to school.

Remember these tips for safe riding:

•	 Slow down and look for cars when passing driveways

•	 Travel at a speed that is safe for you and others you 
are riding with

•	 Keep left when riding on a footpath and be aware of 
other cyclists and pedestrians 

•	 Always wear a bicycle helmet that is 
properly fitted and fastened

•	 Always obey road rules, including traffic 
lights, stop signs and give way signs


